
Southern California Edison Company 
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2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 
ROBERT DIETCH TELEPHONE 

VICE PRESIDENT January 26, 1982 213-572-4144 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. Frank Miraglia, Branch Chief 

Licensing Branch No. 3 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 

Enclosed are sixty-three copies of Amendment No. 28 to the Final 
Safety Analysis Report (FSAR) for the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, 
Units 2 and 3 Operting License Applications. This amendment contains 
(1) responses to additional NRC questions, and (2) miscellaneous corrections, 
clarifications and additions to the FSAR information.  

Also enclosed are forty copies of Amendment No. 10 to the "Fire 
Hazards Analysis (FHA) and Comparison with Appendix A of NRC Branch Technical 
Position 9.5-1, October, 1977." Amendment No. 10 consists of clarifications 
and additions to the FHA.  

Direct distribution of Amendment No. 28 to the FSAR and Amendment No. 10 to 
the FHA will be made in accordance with the service list provided by SCE's 
letter of May 18, 1981 to the Commission. An affidavit attesting to the fact 
that distribution has been completed will be provided within ten days of 
amendment docketing.  

If you have any questions or comments concerning the information 
contained in these two amendments, please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 
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